
 

 

 

Southern Trader v1419 – inducement to Nuku’alofa 

Southern Lily v425 – change of rotation 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

          Southern Trader v1419 will be making an inducement call into Nuku’alofa 

after Auckland, to assist the Southern Lily v425 with her cargo load to this port.  

 

In order to accommodate the current cargo bookings from Auckland and 

optimize the return of empty equipment from all ports back to New Zealand, 

Southern lily v425 will also change her rotation to Auckland –Apia – Pago Pago 

– Nuku’alofa – Auckland. 

 

The forward schedule will be as follows. 

 

 

 
 

 

Our Customer Service Team will be in touch with you to discuss the transfer of 

any of your Nuku’alofa cargo, booked on the Southern Lily v425, to the 

Southern Trader v1419. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 


